MISSIONARY DISTRICT OF PORTO RICO
OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

P. O. BOX 1115, SAM JUAMN, P. R.

Dec., 24, 1924,°

Rt. Rev. Yanuel Ferrando,
Box 776,

Ponce, P, R.
Dear Bishop Ferrando:

Thank you very much indeed for your letter emcles-
ing the copy of yours to Dr. Gray, regarding Ramon Cortesz
and Miss Foster.

I wrote to Dr. Gray, in accordance with the notes
I had made of our conversaticn here on that subject, and
hope that we will soon have an answer from him., Am cere
tauinly most hopeful that scmething can bs done from that
end, but if they feel unable to do anything, I think that
we must find some way to carry on until the Bourd is able
to take the muiter up wnd provide the salaries.

I want to zlso thank you for your letter, containing
the subject of your conversation with Mr. Wyrllie in New
York. I hope to have an opportunity of tuking the matter
up and gettin, an explanation.

Fr. Locke told me yesterday of your desire to postpore
the proposed meetin, of the Bxecutive Council. I explained
to him how it would ve impossible for me to attend a
meeting bdetween January lst and the 23d or 24th, so &
think we will have to let the date stund at Dec. 29th, B
p.m,, and trust that you, with a majority of the others,

will be able to attend. Am sorry that it cannot be other-
vise arranged.

I hope Ramon has been able to bring you & satisfac-
tory report of the situation at El Mate. I shall be
very much interested {o Mear what he has to say., Am plad
the young ladies are zo much hetiter and hope that everv-
one will be perfectly well for Christmas and Yew ¥earts,
Fleas= ;ive our rezurds and nest wishes to everyone, and
beliarve me,

Sincerely and affectionately yours,
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